January 4, 2010
LOBBY RENOVATION UPDATE

Happy New Year to everyone! As 2010 kicks off, we are in the
process of initiating the lobby renovation. The art, furniture, and
fabrics have been ordered, and the contractor is expected to
begin work towards the end of January 2010.

The renovation will involve a construction period centering on
floor restoration, ceiling restoration, trim detail and buildout, and
wiring and lighting. We will then plan to move to the finishing
phase of the project including paint, art, furniture, etc. The entire
renovation will be carefully coordinated and scheduled between
the contractor, the management, the Belt's staff, and the Board.
We will need your cooperation as areas of the lobby will be closed
for short periods of time.

It should be a very exciting time, with our first all-new lobby since
1992.

Before beginning the full-scale renovation of the lobby, the
contractors will re-finish a ‘test’ area of the marble floor during the
week of January 4". Please excuse any mess or noise. This
should only be a brief process.

More news to follow as we near the start date of the project.
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